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 Third Annual Mid-Year Sleep Medicine In Review 

Presented By: 
                        Dental Sleep Medicine Committee 

 
November 5, 2016 in Chicago, IL 

Hilton Hotel at the O'Hare International Airport 

Register here 
  

Don’t Miss: Round Table Meeting 
 
Friday – November 4, 2016     
6:00 PM – 8:00 PM 
 
For those of you attending the 3rd Annual Review of Dental Sleep Medicine on 
November 5, 2016 at the O'Hare Hilton an additional round table discussion is being 
offered at no cost on the evening of November 4, 2016. 

 

http://www.hilton.com/en/hi/groups/personalized/C/CHIOHHH-AMO-20161104/index.jhtml
http://www.aaop.org/content.aspx?page_id=87&club_id=508439&item_id=551177




  

 
 

 

     Research Grant Announcement 

 
The American Academy of Orofacial Pain (AAOP) is committed to supporting the 
research efforts of students in the field of orofacial pain at every level. This is an 
announcement of funding to support orofacial pain research of up to $7,500.00 per 
selected and approved proposal.  
  
American Academy of Orofacial Pain (AAOP) Research and Grants Committee Fund 
(RGF) was created to support research efforts in orofacial pain. The AAOP’s RGF 
supports (listed in order of funding priority) research proposals of residents and fellows 
in orofacial pain training programs, dental students, AAOP members, and then 
proposals from other researchers which pertain to the field of orofacial pain. 
 
Information about the grant proposal application can be found on the AAOP website.  
 
To apply a letter of intent and the research proposal should be sent to: 
 
Dr. Jeffry Shaefer  
4 Monument Circle 
Hingham, Ma 02043 
 
If you have questions about the funding process, Dr Shaefer can be contacted at 
jshaefer@partners.org or by calling 781-749-0157 or contact Dr Haissam Dahan, the 
co-chair of the grants committee, at haissam.dahan@mail.mcgill.ca 
 
    
   
Jeff Shaefer DDS, MS, MPH 
Chairman AAOP Research and Grants Committee  
 
 

http://www.aaop.org/content.aspx?page_id=0&club_id=508439
mailto:jshaefer@partners.org
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Dr. Shuchi Dhadwal, B.D.S, D.M.D 
Shuchi.Dhadwal@gmail.com 
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